Our Ref: Your Ref: Contact: Tel: E-mail: Date:

01236 632110 enquiries@cumbernauld-pri.n-lanark.sch.uk 7 December 2020



Education and Families

Ed Clinton
Head Teacher
Cumbernauld Primary School
Eastfield Road
Cumbernauld G68 0EB
www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk

Dear Parent/Carer,

As you will know, we now find ourselves living and working under Tier 4 restrictions, another change we have had to accept and overcome. It has now been almost nine months since all of our lives changed and coping with change can be challenging. I do believe Cumbernauld Primary has embraced change and continued to do our very best to ensure our children continue to learn and achieve. Therefore, I would like to recognise the tremendous amount of work all of the staff have done since we returned to school earlier this session. This is a time like no other, and we are glad to have our children learning in school, where they should be but I must acknowledge the commitment and dedication my staff have and continue to show working during these most challenging of times.

As always, we could not do this alone and so I would like to say a huge thank you to all of our parents and the Parent Council for your ongoing support. I would also like to take this opportunity to wish everyone an enjoyable Christmas holiday when the time comes. The final day of this term is Tuesday 22nd December 2020. To ensure the safe collection of pupils, we will operate the following staggered collection times:

Primary 1a and b- 2.15pm
Primary 2a, 2b, 2/3, 3 and 3/4- 2.20pm
Primary 4-7- 2.30pm

We look forward to working in partnership with you again when the children return to school on Wednesday 6th January 2021 at 9am.

Thank you for your continued support and co-operation in all school matters.

Take care of yourselves and stay safe.

Yours sincerely

E CLINTON
Head Teacher







